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April 22, 2019 

Indy Women in Tech Championship driven by Group1001 Opens Volunteer Registration 

Volunteer registration is now open for the Indy Women in Tech Championship driven by Group1001. The 

Official LPGA event will be held September 23rd – 29th, 2019 at The Brickyard Crossing Golf Course at the 

Indianapolis Motor Speedway. 

The event is seeking over 700 volunteers to fill roles on 18 different committees ranging from marshals and 

standard bearers to transportation and caddie tent duties. While some committees require golf knowledge, 

there are plenty of opportunities that do not require any golf knowledge or experience. Volunteers are 

encouraged to register early since committees and shift times are filled on a first come first served basis. It is 

preferred that volunteers work three shifts in a single committee, however, only two shifts are required. 

The cost of the volunteer package is $55, which covers two official tournament golf shirts, one official 

tournament hat or visor, two weekly grounds passes for friends and family, one ticket to the volunteer 

appreciation party, one volunteer badge, and meals and beverages during scheduled shifts. Volunteers may 

use their volunteer badge for admission to the event when they are not scheduled to work. 

For more information about the volunteer program and for committee descriptions, please visit 

www.iwitchamp.com. 
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